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Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 3362. Particle pollution from vehicles tires is a big 

problem, and, unlike exhaust from gas-powered cars, not one that will be solved by a 

switch to electric vehicles. Implementing a tire tax to bolster public transit and rail is a 

great way to give people alternatives to using their cars, hopefully thereby reducing 

the negative effects of tire pollution. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Claire Vlach 


